
It is well for a man to respect his own vocation whatever it is, and to think himself 
bound to uphold it, and to claim for it the respect it deserves.—Dickens. 

The above was copied from the first publication of the Newsletter, May, 1929. 

A Directors' meeting was held at the home of Pres. Wanberg, November 18. At this 
meeting Pres. Wanberg appointed the following Nominating Committee: Sam Mitchell, chair-
man; Arthur Cody and Harold Mosher. 

The following are the officers nominated for the year of 1945: 

President — Paul Wanberg 
1st Vice-President — Homer Darling 
2nd Vice-President — George Rommell, Jr. 
3rd Vice-President — Philip Cassidy 
Treasurer — John Counsell 
Secretary — Earl Polhamus 
Trustee for 3 Years — John Latvis 
Entertainment Committee — Harold Mosher, Chairman 
Golf Committee — Arthur Anderson, Chairman 
Auditing Committee — Tom Mattis, Ralph Thomas 

We note the following changes of address of our members in the armed services: 
A. M. Barney, MM 3/c, 127 Naval Construction, Bat. C. D., Plat. 4, c/o Postmaster, San 

Sgt. D. W. Barry, ASN 31138, H. G. Det. T. C. Army Base, 7th F.L.E.W., Boston, Mass. 

George Rommell is now in a hospital somewhere in Georgia, where he was transferred 
from Camp Edwards recently. His present address is not available at this time. 

Our annual meeting will be held at the American Legion Home at 73 Weston Street on 
Route 20, in Waltham, Wednesday evening, January 10. 

Meeting will be called to order at 7:30 P. M.. A turkey dinner will be served at 8:30 P. M. 
at the cost of $2.00 per plate, followed by entertainment and dancing. Come and bring your 
partners. We should have a good time. 

Francisco 


